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FEBRUARY 2023 OUR FIRST NEWSLETTER

“Art Enobles The Struggle Of Man” - Avard Fairbanks

New Positions:
Jolynn Foreman and Jeanne Gomm are the new co-presidents of UCAB

Joe Flores is the new vice-president

Marilyn Hayes is the secretary

Randy Russon is the treasurer

Jackie Dras is the webmaster

John Jelte,
former member of the art board and photography chair passed away in January 

his obituary can be seen at the link below. Make sure and watch the video 

https://www.lindquistmortuary.com/obituaries/john-jack-jelte

Winners Of The Fine Arts Show
1st – Ondre Pettingill – “For The Needy”

2nd – Scott Baird – “Indian Sunset”

3rd – Rosemarie Dunn – “Double Duty”

HM – Sandra Whitby – “Upper Provo Falls”

HM – Marilyn Sunderland – “Brown Powder”

even though there isn’t an official reception in March you can still visit the Fine 

Arts Show until March 24th
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Watercolor Show –

Intake March 25th

Takedown May 27 2023 Sat 9-11 am

Reception Fri April 7 – 6 to 9 pm

Fee $10 per piece limit 3 entries

Check our wesite for more information on shows

Jackie has set up an email so you can contact the board 
utahcountyartboard@gmail.com

New Presidency Message:

Welcome to our first ever UCAB newsletter. We are excited about a new 
year of creativity and success. The Fine Arts Show is up and it looks 
lovely. We are excited to work with the Utah Valley Artists Guild. Our next 
show is the watercolor show. Please let your artist friends know about it.

Jolynn And Jeanne




